Mapleton-Fall Creek Neighborhood Association
Minutes for October 8, 2020
Unapproved
Submitted by Travis Tatlock

6:30 Meeting called to order outside of New Circle Church

Travis Tatlock called the meeting to order

6:33 September 10 minutes were approved

6:37 Treasurer’s Report
Treasurer Chuck Madden reported the following:
Chase Operating Account: 			$2078.24
Prudential Account:				$7782.94

6:40 MFCDC Update
MFCDC continues to focus on owner occupied repair projects in MFC and other surrounding neighborhoods. They have partnered with NeighborLink of Indianapolis to accomplish these repairs. New Circle Church has also participated by volunteering with NeighborLink
6:50 MFC House Placards 
We have an aluminum proof of the original design. We plan to finalize our order with the waterjet company and start advertising the sale more when we have a date set for delivery. Some members and neighbors have already paid for their placard. Costing will remain at $75 for non-members and $70 for members.
6:55 5G Cell Towers in MFC
When the board reached out to the petitioner (Verizon), they could not provide alternative sites or further details due to some things being proprietary information. The board plans to submit a letter of disapproval for the cell site at 33rd St and College Ave on behalf of the neighborhood.
7:05 2020 Election
We reviewed the early voting locations and poll locations in and around MFC for the 2020 general election. Our main polling place is Phillips Temple as in years past.
7:07 IMPD
Officer Harrison shared general statistics about ongoing crime activity. He also shared more about the Relay app that people can download to see announcements from IMPD and submit ongoing criminal information.
7:09 Children’s Museum
Angelina Moore from the Children’s Museum and neighbor from Watson Park shared about the upcoming haunted house event at the Children’s Museum. She also provided information about the Mid-North Promise program available to all neighbors.
7:11 Midtown Indianapolis
Tom Healy of Midtown Indy shared about their partnership with INHP and others to bring Movies in the Park to Tarkington Park on October 10.
7:15 Adjournment, Please invite a neighbor to our next meeting (November 12). Board Elections will be held at our December meeting (December 10).
